
 

THE PIPER                    
 Trinity Lutheran Church 

 2221 North Oak Lane 
 State College, PA 16803 

 814-238-2024 www.trinitystatecollege.org 
 https://www.youtube.com/user/TrinityLutheranSC/ 

FEBRUARY 13, 2022 

T  E   

SçÄ��ù, F��Ùç�Ùù 13 

8:15 am Worship w/Communion 

10:45 am Worship w/Communion 

YouTube Worship Service Recorded  

12:00 pm Deeper Waters Zoom 

MÊÄ��ù, F��Ùç�Ùù 14 

7:00 pm Zoom Bible Study 

Tç�Ý��ù, F��Ùç�Ùù 15 

5:30 pm Bell Choir ‐ CANCELLED 

7:00 pm Council Zoom Meeting 

W��Ä�Ý��ù, F��Ùç�Ùù 16 

8:00 am Faith & Fitness in Church  

S�ãçÙ��ù, F��Ùç�Ùù 19 

5:00 pm Worship w/Communion 

SçÄ��ù, F��Ùç�Ùù 20 

8:15 am Worship w/Communion 

10:45 am Worship w/Communion 

YouTube Worship Service Recorded  

P  L            
 

TLC D  
Jerry Wion, Carol Bernlohr, Dee Kiel,  Linda 
Leslie, the Brownson Family, Diane & Keith  
Smith, Neil Kimerer 

TLC F  
Rita Shetler,  Burnell &  Doris Reichart, the 
Butler Family, Nancy Dana 

Readings 

Jeremiah 17:5‐10 

Psalm 1 

1 Corinthians 15:12‐20 

Luke 6:17‐26 

 

Blankets are sƟll being 

collected for  

Interfaith Human  

Services 

The box in the Narthex will be 

there unƟl  

Sunday, February 20th  

for donaƟons. 

If you have quesƟons,  

please feel free to contact 

Kayla Smith at 

kayjosmith22@gmail.com 

or 717‐781‐5885 

OUT OF THE COLD  

On Sunday, February 20th, Out of the Cold will be  

arriving and seƫng up the cots in Fellowship Hall.  

They will be here unƟl Sunday, March 6th.   

Pastor Ron will be making meals and serving but has  

requested donaƟons for desserts.  He would like to  

have approximately 3 desserts each night.   

Desserts should be individually wrapped,  

ready for distribuƟon. 

If you plan to donate, please email me at: 

tlcoffice2@comcast.net or call  814‐238‐2024  

so I can coordinate desserts and dates.  

Please note that I will be out of the office from 

Feb 28th to March 6th so geƫng back to me about  

desserts, sooner rather than  

later would be great.   

Saturday worship service on  

February 26th and March 5th will be in the  

Sanctuary since OOTC cots will be set up in  

Fellowship Hall. 

 




